
JEFFERSON COUNTY PURCHASING DEPARTMENT
Deborah L. Clark, Purchasing Agent

 

 

  

1149 Pearl Street, Beaumont, TX  77701  409-835-8593  Fax 409-835-8456 

November 7, 2011 
Legal Notice 

 
Dear Bidders: 

You are invited to submit bids in accordance with specifications packet, Invitation for Bid 
(IFB 11-066/KJS), and the attached Bill of Materials for the Jefferson County DD6 Pipeline 
Replacement Project.  Materials requested include – 2320’ of  30” OD X 0.500” WT.; X70 FBE 
with ARO Top Coated Pipe, 40’ of 30” OD X .438” WT. X-70 FBE Coated Pipe, and 10 – 
30.00” OD. X 0.500” wt. Y-70 3R Deg. Segmentable Weld Ells. (The Jefferson Co. DD6 project 
is funded by Round 1 TDRA Grant Administered by The General Land Office of the State of 
Texas).  All bids must be submitted with an original and three (3) copies to the Jefferson 
County Purchasing Agent, 1149 Pearl Street, 1st Floor, Beaumont, Texas 77701, no later than 
11:00 AM, Wednesday, November 23, 2011.  Bids will be publicly opened and read at that 
time. 

Material Specifications and additional information is available at Binkley & Barfield, Inc., 
1710 Seamist Drive, Houston, Texas 77008.  Contact Youssef Laham, P.E. or Stephanna 
Brinkman at 713.869.3433. 

All Bids shall be submitted to the Jefferson County Purchasing Agent in a sealed 
envelope marked: 

 BID NAME: DD6 Pipeline Replacement – Materials   
 BID NO: IFB 11-066/KJS 
 DUE DATE/TIME: 11:00 AM, November 23, 2011 
 MAIL OR DELIVER TO: Jefferson County Purchasing Department 

1149 Pearl Street, 1st Floor 
Beaumont, TX   77701 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Deborah L. Clark 
Purchasing Agent 
Publish:  The Beaumont Enterprise and The Port Arthur News on November 9 & 16, 2011 


